2024 Impact Report
The Propel Project: Stuff the Bus
About the Event
Each year, The Propel Project hosts Stuff the Bus, our largest annual community initiative, dedicated to supporting local teachers, classrooms, and students. Held during the first weekend of August, this impactful event is made possible through our continued partnership with local Walmart stores.
How It Works
Leading up to the new school year, our volunteers collect donated school supplies from community members outside participating Walmart locations. The collected materials are then distributed through our signature “Teacher Store,” where educators are invited to “shop” for the supplies they need—completely free of charge.
2024 Highlights
· 16 local schools served
· 2,000+ students supported
· Almost 100 teachers shopped for free classroom materials
· Powered by community generosity 
The Impact
By providing no-cost classroom essentials to educators, we reduce the financial burden placed on teachers and help ensure that every student starts the year with the tools they need to succeed. Stuff the Bus doesn't just deliver supplies—it delivers confidence, equity, and opportunity.

